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Community Notification
G’day Neighbours,

Please be aware that on Thursday 25/11/2021, Williams lane will be occupied for the purpose
of demolition to structure (balconies) of 98 Regent st Redfern.

If there are any issues, please feel free to contact me.
Regards,

Damon Washington - Senior Project Engineer

0416 332 331
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